
 

 
To the Work Experience Co-ordinator / Student, 
 
The South Australia Police (SAPOL) is pleased to offer the ‘Discover SAPOL Program’ (work 
experience program) to a limited number of students currently in years 10 – 12  who are considering 
SAPOL as a potential career path in the future. 
 
The program will be based at Police Headquarters located at 100 Angas Street, Adelaide.  Students 
will be required to attend lectures, participate in interactive problem solving activities and role play 
sessions.  They may be attending various locations within SAPOL including, Police Academy, 
STAR/Dog/Mounted Operations Sections, Adelaide Magistrates and/or Youth Courts and the Water 
Response Section at Semaphore. 
 
We will be conducting four (4) day work experience programs between June and October 2024.  The 
course dates are as follows: 
 
Course 1 - Tuesday 25/06/2024 – Friday 28/06/2024 
Course 2 - Tuesday 02/07/2024 – Friday 05/07/2024 
Course 3 - Tuesday 17/09/2024 – Friday 20/09/2024 
Course 4 - Tuesday 08/10/2024 – Friday 11/10/2024 
 
The approximate hours for this course will be 8-30 a.m. – 4-00 p.m. (There will be some minor 
variance on commencement and completion times on different days however the exact times will be 
confirmed later in this process).  Applicants are asked to nominate their 2 preferred course dates. 
  
This work experience opportunity is only offered to students seriously considering a career with 
SAPOL to apply.  We would like each applicant to submit an essay explaining the reasons why they 
are considering joining SAPOL and taking up policing as a career. 
 
Applicants are asked to include in this essay any relevant information relating to personal qualities 
and interests, eg. Details about community service, part-time/casual employment, sports and hobbies.  
Please do not forget to also return the Application Form.  Successful candidates will be required to 
complete further documents including a Workplace Learning Personal Particulars/Emergency 
Contact Form. 
 
Applications are to be emailed to sapol.recruitingevents@police.sa.gov.au with the subject line being 
‘Discover SAPOL Program’ 
  
Applications are to be submitted by no later than COB Friday 24 April 2024.   Successful candidates 
will be notified by email the week commencing 20/05/2024 and will have 7 days to accept their 
position on the designated course.   
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to e-mail or call our office on 
 (08) 732 23100. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Christie Matthews 
Talent Acquisition 
(W) 73223353 (E) christie.matthews@police.sa.gov.au  
18/03/2024

mailto:sapol.recruitingevents@police.sa.gov.au
mailto:christie.matthews@police.sa.gov.au


 

 


